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April 11, 2014

VIA COURIER & RESS

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,
Re: Rate Design for Electricity Distributors, Board File No. EB-2012-0410, Intent to Participate

Horizon Utilities Corporation (“Horizon Utilities”) acknowledges the Ontario Energy Board's (“Board”)
letter dated April 3, 2014 regarding Rate Design for Electricity Distributors and respectfully requests to
register as a participant in this process.

Horizon Utilities would appreciate the opportunity to participate at the stakeholder meetings the Board
intends to hold regarding the policy direction and the options for implementing the rate design policy.
Horizon Utilities also intends to provide written comments for consideration by the Board individually
and/or as a member of the Coalition of Large Distributors.

Please direct any further information to:

Indy J. Butany-DeSouza

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs
Horizon Utilities

55 John Street North

Hamilton, ON

L8R 3M8

(905) 317-4765
Indy.butany@horizonutilities.com

Sincerely,

ﬁv—/lndy, J. Butany-DeSouza, MBA

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs

Horizon Utilities Corporation
55 John Street North, Hamilton, ON — Tel: 1-866-458-1236
www. horizonutilites.com Mail to: PO Box 2249 STN LCD 1, Hamilton, ON L8N 3E4



